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Wolf Township Supervisors – Regular Meeting – March 8, 2021 
 
 
The Wolf Township Board of Supervisors Regular Meeting was called to order at 7:00pm 

by Chairman, Dean Barto at the Township Building.  Supervisors attending were David 

Thomas, and Gregg Clayton.  Jennifer Mausteller-Secretary attended the meeting. 

 

Visitors:.  Bill Edner- Water Authority 
 
 Minutes:  A MOTION was made by David Thomas, seconded by Gregg Clayton to 

approve the Organizational and Regular Meeting minutes held on February 8, 2021.   

Motion Carried. 

 
REPORTS OF OFFICIALS AND COMMITTEES  
 
Code Enforcement:       Monthly report distributed to the Board.     

Planning Commission:   

A MOTION was made by David Thomas, seconded by Gregg Clayton to approve the 

Subdivision Lot Add-On for X-2gether LLC. Motion Carried. 

A MOTION was made by Gregg Clayton, seconded by David Thomas to grant the 90-day 

extension for the Department of Public Safety Land Development. Motion Carried. New 

deadline is May 17, 2021. 

A MOTION was made by David Thomas, seconded by Gregg Clayton to grant the 90-day 

extension for the ILK Limited Partnership Subdivision. Motion Carried. New deadline is 

June 14, 2021. 

Solicitor 

Letter to be mailed to Mr. Winder regarding NOV from Township solicitor. 

 

Roadmaster:    
 

o Penn Drive Creek bank repairs were completed under budget on March 2, 2021 

o The new Chevy 6500 was delivered on March 4, 2021. 

o Some paving repairs need to be made this year throughout Lam Development 

due to Water and Sewer line cuts in the road sinking. Would like to discuss with 
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Sewer Authority and Water Authority about covering part of cost of repairs since 

it is caused by their lines. 

o  Repairs also need to be made to the Township Municipal Building parking lot. 

Gregg is getting a price on repaving parking lot. 

 

 

A MOTION was made by David Thomas, seconded Dean Barto to sell the 2005 GMC 

dump truck on Municibid. Motion Carried. 

 

 

Sewer Authority Report:       
 

Plans on moving Sewer Payment drop box to the gate so payers can drop off payments 

after hours of operation. 

 

Water Authority Report:  
 
Bill Edner reported that the Authority has signed the new deeds for the Reservoir Rd 

property and they are also in the middle of their 15 year inspection of facilities.  

 

OLD BUSINESS:      
 

David would like to review the Food Truck Ordinance. 

 
NEW BUSINESS:     
  

MISCELLANEOUS BUSINESS:     

 

 

FINANCIAL REPORT 
 

A MOTION was made by David Thomas, seconded by Gregg Clayton to approve the 

Treasurer’s Report and Payment of Bills.  Motion carried. 

  

A MOTION was made by Gregg Clayton, seconded by David Thomas to adjourn at 

7:47PM.  The vote was unanimous.     
 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Jennifer Mausteller 

Secretary/Treasurer 


